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A Common Love (705) - Dustin Rector
Humble Yourself (745)

Lord's Prayer - Audri Crews
Psalm 95 - Renay Armit

Confident Humility - Ben Brink
Cornerstone

Before the Throne of God Above
Communion - Steve Bolden

Doxology (66)
Bind us Together (704) - Coins for Christ

W E L C O M E  T O

Campus View

visitor form socials

GET IN TOUCH

Lead Minister: Ben Brinkerhoff (334) 559-0644

Office: Allison Rector (706) 353-1556
campusviewchurch@gmail.com

Shepherds:
Gold Daniel 706-207-4048
Wayne Kellis 404-376-4085
Ben Lastly 706-340-0888
Wilbert Pope 706-296-0963
Dustin Rector 706-296-2750

TODAY'S WORSHIP SERVICE 1/5/25

connect

Please scan



Children's Memory Verse for January: Give thanks to the Lord, call on his name; make known among all the
nations what he has done and proclaim that his name is exalted. Isaiah 12:4

_______________________________

_______________________________News & Notes

Praying for our Campus View Family
Jann Moore: knee replacement surgery Jan 6
Allison Rector: hysterectomy Jan 7
Renay Armit: hip surgery Jan 31
Lee Jackson: mission trip to Uganda
Kate Woods: pray for wisdom and guidance for her doctors about treatment
Tom Smith
Chris Peer (Lee Jackson’s relative) reduced lung function and the other lung has shut down
Skyler Bowers’ friend: in a psychiatric facility following a drug related incident
Steve McElroy: physical therapy for back pain
Lillie Porter: congestive heart failure
Marty Payne (former member): slow growing brain tumor
Trina Williamson: back in jail; pray for her mother, Valerie
Harp Family (friends of Peg Nunn) going through a difficult time Eddie Jackson: New Beginnings in Christ

Chi Ekwenye Hendricks and Susana homes
Venezuela Relief Efforts 
Waldron family: Mission Upreach

Ladies Class resumes January 7th at 10am in the Fellowship Hall. All ladies are invited to attend!

College Gulf Coast Getaway January 10-12.

Allison Rector will be on medical leave from Jan 7 - the end of the month. During this time, Ben Brinkerhoff will take
on most office and worship tasks and the Building & Finance Team (Phil Morris, Walt Moore, Nelson Pavao, and
Randy Bryant) will handle tasks that fall under those categories. Response to the church email
(campusviewchurch@gmail.com) and to voicemail messages left on the church phone will be intermediate and slow,
so please don’t rely on it for urgent messages. The elders will be available in their usual capacity for all spiritual and
prayer needs. We appreciate your understanding and patience during the month of January.


